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Welcome To Our Newsletter

With December fast approaching, it's hard not to reflect on how quickly the
months have passed by. Amongst all the exciting and festive events that take
place at this time of year, it is important to pause and appreciate the little
moments. So, sit back and read all about our recent happenings, activities and
celebrations.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email
newsletters/updates just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link
below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes,

Maria Dziedziurska
Home Manager

First Birthday Celebration

White House Care Home recently celebrated its first birthday on the 14th of
November. It was a momentous occasion for us as we took the time to look back
on how far we have come since our official opening with just three residents. 

The photo shows Diana, John, and Joyce, our very first White House residents.

We are immensely proud of the progress we have made and we are grateful to
our residents for making White House Care Home a thriving community. As we
celebrated our first birthday, we reminisced about our beginnings and looked
forward to a bright future. 

Halloween Fun at White House

Halloween is a fun time at White House Care Home. We took part in various
activities, including pumpkin carving, themed games and witches' potion making.

Our residents enjoyed participating in these activities and there was definitely
some spooky coming and going in White House during the Halloween period.

Guy Fawkes Night Celebrations

At White House Care Home, we love to celebrate special occasions with our
residents. This year, we celebrated Guy Fawkes Night with a chocolatey fun
session. Our residents made firework sticks and after a fun morning of making, it
was time to taste the firework creations. It was a delightful occasion, filled with
laughter and joy.

Quiz Night & Residents Meeting

At White House, we always look forward to welcoming our residents' families to
our relatives meetings. It’s a great opportunity to meet each other and for us to get
feedback and explore new ideas. There was a lovely turnout from our families and
we all had a great time.

During the meeting, we talked through all aspects of our residents' care. After the
formalities, we enjoyed some cheese and wine and had a general knowledge
quiz. It was a fantastic way to end the event and brought a lot of joy to everyone.
Congratulations to the winners; Mikes' family came first and Joyces' family took
second place.
 

Remembrance Day

Our residents worked hard to make poppies in honour of Remembrance Day. The
poppy crafts sessions were an enjoyable experience for our residents. 

It’s important for our residents to feel connected to world events and it was a
lovely opportunity to reminisce and reflect. We will remember them.

Wish Days

We are thrilled to have granted many wishes for our Wish Day initiative and look
forward to granting many more in 2024. One of our latest wishes was granted to
John, who spent his working life as a farmer and was a passionate breeder of
Jersey cows. We were honoured to bring a 9-week-old calf named Meadow into
White House and the connection between John and Meadow was magical. It was
heartwarming to see the smile on his face and the happiness it brought him.

White House Ramblers Association

We are proud to introduce Mary and Yudjel, the founding members of the White
House Ramblers Association. We are looking forward to many more adventures
exploring the beautiful Hertfordshire countryside with them. It’s a great way to
keep our residents active, healthy and engaged with nature.

Christmas Celebrations

As we approach the end of the year, the festive season is upon us. At White
House Care Home, we are excitedly planning for the most magical time of the
year. Our residents have a lot of exciting entertainers and Christmas events to
look forward to. We cannot wait to see their faces light up with joy and
excitement. 

One of the highlights of our Christmas celebrations is our Christmas party, which
is always an extra special event. This year, we may even have a surprise visitor
who will bring even more joy and cheer to our residents. It is sure to be a
wonderful occasion!
 

Social Media

Make sure to check out the White House Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for
us:

 
Carehome.co.uk Reviews

 
Google Business Reviews
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